Bay of Bengal, December 27 2006

To: Mr. Mohamed Hammed
SEAL Superyachts Asia (Maldives) Pvt Ltd

Dear Mohamed,

It has been a pleasure to stop in the Maldives — even though our stop there
was very brief — and the crew of M.Y. llona and myself would like to thank you
and your staff very much.

From the very moment we arived and throughout our stay, the staff of SEAL
Maldives has been very helpful, always performing on time, from bunkering to
provisions and transfers, and all along in a very fiendly and warm manner.




